
Class 3 Newsletter 

                  Autumn Term – 6.9.19 

This Week... 
Welcome back to our new school year! The children have settled into their 
class and new routines beautifully with the Year 4 children showing real 
maturity in helping the Year 3 children and everyone impressing me with their 
work. I have especially enjoyed hearing about all the wonderful things that 
they have been up to over the Summer.  

Next Week... 
We shall begin our English 
unit on ‘The Tin Forest’ and 

be brushing up our 
knowledge on number and 

place value. In Science we will 
begin investigating sound. 

 

Important Dates 
 Our PE days this term are Wednesday and Thursday. Please ensure that your child has a full kit, 

including pumps which fit, earrings are removed or fully taped over (please note that we are unable to 
remove earrings) and a named water bottle is in school. 

 Homework will be handed out on a Friday and I ask that it is returned on a Tuesday please for marking.  
 Wednesday 11th September - Meet The Teacher evening @ 6.30pm. This is an opportunity to come 

along to school and find out more about the learning which will be taking place this year in Class 3. 
 Thursday 3rd October – Poetry Recital to mark National Poetry Day@ 10am -  Parents warmly invited to 

attend 
 Friday 4th October – Non Uniform Day in exchange for raffle prizes 
 Friday 11th October – Bingo – St Bernard’s @6pm – please come along and enjoy a fun evening. 
 Thursday 17th October – Nasal Flu vaccines – details to follow 
 Friday 18th October – School breaks up for half term @3.15pm and re-opens on Tuesday 29th October 

@8.55am 

 
Reading is a huge focus in 
school and we are blessed 
with a beautiful Reading Area 
in Class 3. Each child has 
chosen a book to enjoy 
independently in class and 
made a fun bookmark. Please 
continue to hear your child 

read as often as possible at home and remember that 
reading TO your child is very valuable too. Another fabulous 
way to help your child in Key Stage 2 is to practise times 
tables at every opportunity. They are crucial for 
mathematical understanding. 

This week, our Christian Value has been LOVE. All that we 
do at Lea stems from love, loving God and each other as He 
loves us. 

 

  
Special News! 

 
Curriculum & Christian Value Awards –  

Daisy and Ruby 
Writer of the Week 

Shae 
 


